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Minnehaha County Human Services Department Implements New Hours of 
Operation 

 

For Further Information Please Contact: Kari Benz at 605-367-4217 or kbenz@minnehahacounty.org 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 8, 2020 
 
Sioux Falls, SD – Beginning today, the Minnehaha County Human Services Department will screen access to the 
offices between 7:15 am and 3:00 pm.  Phone calls will be accepted until 5:00 pm.  This change will remain in place 
until further notice.     
 
The Human Services department encourages individuals to conduct as much business online as possible including any 
application for assistance.  Completed applications should be submitted by email to 
humanservices@minnehahacounty.org.  If email is unavailable, a drop box is available inside the Health and Human 
Services building entrance for submission of requested documentation to complete process. 
 
Please continue to monitor the Human Services website for updated information.  Residents are encouraged to call 
ahead with any questions about process.   
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